
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

STATE ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON 
JUVENILE JUSTICE AND DELINQUENCY PREVENTION 

 
September 20, 2017 Meeting 

 
 
Agenda Item G: Development of New State Plan 
 
Issue:  This item will be presented by Field Representative Kimberly Bushard regarding the process for developing 
the new Title II State Plan.  
 
Under Title II, state planning occurs in 3-year cycles. As early as next Spring, California will be asked to submit 
its State Plan covering the period 2018-20, which serves as the State’s application for funding under Title II. 
Based on this year’s federal schedule, we anticipate the solicitation will be released in January 2018 and our 
plan/application will be due in April 2018. To meet that timeline, the SACJJDP meetings in September and 
October 2017 will be used to address the various stages of plan development. 
 
A key role of SACJJDP members in the State Plan development process is the identification of priorities. Arriving 
at those priorities, involves working through a number of steps which build upon each other. During this meeting, 
staff will present information that will inform the development process and will lay a foundation upon which 
further work can occur. Specifically, staff will: 
 

 Provide a general overview of the requirements for the State Plan, making special note of those 
components that require a significant contribution by SACJJDP members and will be the focus of our 
work over the next few months. 

 Summarize calendar year 2016 data recently released by the California Department of Justice; 
 Present a preliminary summary of results obtained from the SACJJDP community survey and describe 

the other qualitative data which will be available during the development process.  
 Describe a road map for how the two-day meeting on October 18th and 19th will be used to complete the 

process of State Plan development within federal timelines.  
 Review the federal program purpose areas and provide guidance on prioritizing those program purpose 

areas. Materials will be provided to assist committee members in the task of prioritizing and members 
will be asked to work on this before the next meeting in October.  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Recommendation / Action Needed:  Information only 
 
Resource Person:   Kimberly Bushard, Field Representative, kimberly.bushard@bscc.ca.gov or 
 (916) 324-0999. 
   


